
 

 

Please join the Community Planning Commission and consultant Karen 

Sunnarborg for: 

Affordable Housing Community 

Forum 

Tuesday, June 27 at 7 p.m. 

Town Hall, 235 North Street, Room 14 

The community’s input is needed as the town crafts its first Housing 

Production Plan. 

What are the town’s affordable housing needs? 

Where and how can we meet them? 

How can we best plan for compliance with the state’s housing 

affordability laws? 

All are welcome to attend – we need your feedback! 

This project is made possible through a PATH (Planning Assistance Toward 

Housing) grant from the Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community 

Development 

 

Contact: Danielle McKnight, dmcknight@northreadingma.gov, 978-357-5206 


